
Road Closure  
 

Evergreen Avenue 
  

Beginning Wednesday, May 26th through Friday, May 28th, the 
Evergreen Avenue roadway will be closed to both lanes of 
traffic at the 5th Avenue intersection.  The purpose of the 

closure is to allow the Contractor to install a new water utility 
main-line valve.    

 
Traffic will be required to route in and out on their respective 

sides of the closure at 5th Avenue, since a circular driving 
loop will not be possible around the “airport loop.”  Detour 

signs will be provided. 
 

Access for emergency vehicles will be via the same re-route.  
Detour signs will be provided. 

  
 

For questions or more information, contact  
White Enterprises at 907-305-0544. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 


